From: Do Young Kim <DoYoung.Kim@cityofchicago.org>

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2023 4:48 PM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>

Cc: Massimo Pacilli <Massimo.Pacilli@cityofchicago.org>; Raabiah Ali <Raabiah.Ali@cityofchicago.org>;
Keenan Bailey <Keenan.Bailey@cityofchicago.org>

Subject: RE: ASM sponsored travel to Houston for conference, June 2023

Hi Steve!

| want to let you know that | went to Houston, TX for the America Society of Microbiology (ASM)
Microbe annual conference 2023 from June 15 to 18 in my official capacity. As a Peggy Cotter Awardee,
my attendance was sponsored by ASM in the form of flight tickets and lodging instead of monetary
funds.

Please let me know if you need any other information @
Thank you so much!

Sincerely,
Do

Do Young Kim, MD

Medical Director

Healthcare Program | Disease Control Bureau
1340 S Damen Ave, Chicago, IL 60608

Office: (312) 744-3433

Work Cell: (312) 835-1107

Fax: (312) 746-4683
DoYoung.Kim@cityofchicago.org
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